MEMORANDUM

TO:  HSLI Board 

FROM:  Newsletter Committee 
SUBJECT:   Report 

DATE:  November 11, 2014
The newsletter blog continued to be a vital communication source for the membership.  
Since the summer 2014 report to the HSLI Board, postings to the newsletter blog have been regular, totaling over a dozen.  Topic focus has covered legislation, conference and events, library news, etc.  The news was reinforced by matching announcements on the HSLI discussion list. 
Publishing rights to all the Board members for posting entries to the newsletter blog was approved at the summer 2014 HSLI Board meeting.  Board members are encouraged to add postings on their own or with help from the editor.  
Respectfully submitted, 

Joyce Pallinger

